I am really happy to letyou know that National Table Tennis Day’s main city of focus this year will be
Bristol.
 Last year’s main event was held in Milton Keynes and this year Bristol has been
chosen due to the fantastic and tireless work of you, our Table Tennis England Partners. The fact that Portishead Table Tennis Club won our Table Tennis England Club of the
Year Award at this years National Awards Evening, alongside the brilliant work that
Battle of the Paddle continue to do with social competitive table tennis in the centre of Bristol, 
the work that Bristol Academy continue to do with both competitive and social
opportunities for players of all ages, the brilliant development of the Bath League
with its women & girls intervention project this year, the work of the Bristol league, and also our very supportive partners at Wesport, mean it was a natural choice to bring
the event to this part of the world.
